
                                  
Monday, June 3rd  2019

Greetings Parents!

Can you believe it is the last week of the 2018-2019 school year?  I am truly thankful that you are a part of the 
North Campus family and your partnership contributes to the successes your child/children experience.  

Staffing Updates:
*Welcome to the team!

 -Miss Kelly Granberg (K4 Lead Teacher)
 -Mrs. Katie Rathje (K5 Lead Teacher) *Welcome Back…*
 -Miss Melissa Clapp (2nd Grade Lead Teacher)

                 -Mrs. Sarina Owens (3rd Grade Lead Teacher)
 -Miss Anna Scarfo (4th Grade Lead Teacher)

  -Miss Emily Sass (Special Education Teacher)
 -Miss Jailah Jones (K4 Support Teacher)
 -Miss Shelley Smith (1st Grade Support Teacher)
 -Mr. Davion Beard (4th Grade Support Teacher)
 -Mr. Damikius Merriwether (5th/6th Support Teacher) 

*Changes:
 -Miss Brittany Toliver (5th  Lead Teacher/5th & 6th ELA and Social Studies)
 -Miss Katie Datka (6th Lead Teacher/5th & 6th Math and Science)
 -Miss Chardanay Hunt (K4 Support Teacher)
 -Mrs. Rachel Zietlow (K5 Support Teacher)

*Farewells…
-Mrs. Jamie Schedler (staying home with her children and new baby)
-Mrs. Melissa Heuer (teaching at a school in Oconomowoc)
-Mrs. Jen Shiery (taking a new position at her daughters’ school)
-Mr. Eric Sandow (relocating family to a new state)

Programming Updates:
*We will have 2 classrooms of K4 and 2 classrooms of K5 with smaller class sizes 
*We will also have a special education program next year for students in grades K4-6th
*1st-6th grades will have phy ed classes with Mr. Christensen
*Chapels will be Monday mornings at 8:15am for K3-2nd and at 9:00am for grades 3rd - 6th

The other purpose of this letter is to share some important information about upcoming dates:
>Field Day at TNC – Wednesday, June 5th
>Primary Praise & Quarter 4 Awards -Friday June 7th (8:15am in the Cafeteria)
>Report Cards will be sent home with scholars on the last day of school - Friday June 7th

>Summer School (@ Main Campus) 6/27 – 7/26 
>Home Visits for the 2018-2019 school year will be completed between 7/1/19 – 8/9/19
>If your contact info changes please call the Business Office 414-267-8381
>Parent Information for the upcoming school year will EMAILED in JULY

On behalf of the North Campus staff, I would like to wish you a safe and blessed summer!
Sincerely,
Mrs. April Richter
North Campus Principal/414-336-5567


